
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

     

 

 

 

Newsletter –  

     January 2020 
 
 

Happy New Year 2020!  What a great year it is going to be! Lots of roping and 
lots of fun is our New Year’s resolution.  We are very much looking forward to 
this season and enjoying another year with our members and friends. 
 
Great news for our Kerrville area ropers…T R Sissel and Aaron Brawley have 
signed on as co-producers for the district this year. They have both been long-
time OTRA members and we are happy to welcome them as OTRA 
producers.  They will have their first roping on January 25 at the 1000 Hills 
Cowboy Church. Gather up all your roping partners and go enjoy Kerrville. 
 
Once again, we will be awarding our regular season high point awards…so 
get out and travel and get those points.  Regular Season Top 3 High Point 
Ropers will get: 1st - $2500    2nd - $1500    3 rd - $1000 
How to get points: Attend every date in a category at a district & receive 1 
point per category for perfect attendance! Attend at least 2 different district 
dates in your home district AND at least 2 different district dates outside your 
home district to receive 1 point for every time you place in any district on any 
date!  AND don’t forget about racking up those points for our OTRA Finals 
Credits --  Regular Season High Point Female wins  $500 Finals Entry Credit!  
(same rules as Top 3).   Regular Season High Point  in EACH  DISTRICT 
wins $500 Finals Entry Credit! Finals Entry Credit for OTRA Finals only.  
One roper cannot receive more than 1 regular season high point award. 
District points are figured at 1 per place & 1 per perfect attendance category. 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


